
You May Be Entitled To A Refund From Your Utility Company If You 
Were Required To Pay For An Extension Of Utility Lines To Your 
Property
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In this alert Donna Jennings discusses a recent decision by the New Jersey Appellate Division that may 
entitled certain people who were forced to pay for extended utility services to a refund.  
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